
Cañada College Academic Senate Governing Council 
Faculty Hiring Recommendations 

Thursday, March 27, 2014 
2:10 to 4:00 p.m. 

 
Academic Senate Governing Council Members in Attendance: Doug Hirzel, Anne 
Nicholls, Sandra Mendez, Nick Martin (Representing Lorraine Barrales-Ramirez), Ana 
Miladinova, David Meckler, Denise Erickson, Patty Hall (Representing Business Division) 
 
Academic Senate Members in Attendance: Val Goines 
 
Guests in Attendance: Dean Lopez, VPI Anderson, Lina Tsvirkunova - ASCC 
 
 
The Academic Senate Governing Council reviewed and discussed the 2013-14 Hiring Proposals 
and made a recommendation for prioritizing the hiring proposals, based, at least in part, on the 
following criteria: 
 

• Fulltime to Part-time faculty ratio 
• Training needed for discipline/program 
• FTES 
• FTES/FT 
• The number of students who would be affected by a Full-timer 
• Extra classroom workload as a consideration 
• Extraordinary program development 
• Connection to the broader community 

 
ASGC members voted and the results are listed below.  
 

ECE 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 24 
MATH 2 1 2 2 2 1 2 2 14 
PLSC 1 2 1 1 1 2 1 -- 9 

 
The ASGC thus recommends that hiring proposals be given the following priority: 
 

1. Early Child Education (ECE) 
2. Math 
3. Political Science (Plsc) 


